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Kathleen Victory; Kevin Fisher (kevin@smithandfisher.com); aperez@teletul.com;
ron@universalweb.com

KXAP-LD, Facility ID: 43440

Alton Ellis Email RE_ Interference - Tulsa OK.pdf

| just got a call from Alton Ellis at Total Radio Inc., who called to tell me that LPTV station KXAP-LD in Tulsa is stepping on
several of his customers, including a local public safety, below channel 14. See the attached which indicates an string of
emails from him in this regard. This should serve as a notice that the above station should immediately cease operation
until a solution is purposed by the station that will resolve this interference problem.



